                      ALL INDIA INSURANCE EMPLOYEES’ ASSOCIATION
        LIC BUILDING  SECRETARIAT ROAD  HYDERABAD  500063
Email: aiieahyd@gmail.com

11.02.2016
All the Zonal General Secretaries,
Dear Comrade,
Campaign for withdrawal of Service Tax on Life Insurance Premium

You are aware that AIIEA has addressed a letter to Shri Arun Jaitley, Finance Minister, Government of India on 22nd January, 2016, requesting him to withdraw the service tax on life Insurance Premium. 
Subsequently, the South Zone Insurance Employees’ Federation (SZIEF) in their Zonal Conference held at Tanjavore in January, 2016 has decided to meet the Members of Parliament with a request for withdrawal of Service Tax on Insurance Premium.   
Our comrades in South Zone have already met around 12 MPs till now and the response is positive.
In this back ground we request our zonal units to advise our divisional units to meet the MPs immediately wherever possible and submit a memorandum requesting for withdrawal of service tax on life insurance premium in the coming budget session. 
The memorandum can be drafted on the basis of our letter to the Finance Minister, which was reproduced through AIIEA circular no. 4/2016.
With greetings,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Comradely yours,

                                                                                                                                                         
General Secretary.
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